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Revd the Hon Fred Nile MLC 
Committee Chair 
Public Accountability Committee 
Legislative Council of New South Wales 
Parliament House 
Macquarie Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Revd Nile, 

INQUIRY INTO THE SCRUTINY OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTABILITY IN NSW 

Thank you for your e-mail of 15 May 2018 in which you sought a submission to the Public 
Accountability Committee's inquiry into future arrangements for the ongoing scrutiny of 
public accountability in New South Wales. As you may be aware, an analogous committee 
has been established since 1913 in the Australian Parliament, and I thought a brief summary 
of how this committee - the Joint Committee of Public Accounts and Audit- operates may 
be of assistance to your inquiry. 

Background 

As I mentioned, the Joint Parliamentary Committee of Public Accounts was established by 
statute in 1913 to examine the public accounts of the Commonwealth. Amendments to the 
establishing Act in 1998 increased the powers of the renamed Joint Committee of Public 
Accounts and Audit (JCPAA) to provide oversight of the Audit Office. The Committee was 
given additional duties for oversight of the Parliamentary Budget Office in 2012. 

The current JCP AA is a joint statutory committee with 16 members, 10 members appointed 
by the House of Representatives and 6 members appointed by the Senate. The current Chair 
is Senator Dean Smith and the current Deputy Chair is Mr Julian Hill MP. 

The purpose of the committee is to hold Commonwealth agencies to account for the 
lawfulness, efficiency and effectiveness with which they use public monies. The Committee 
oversees the Australian National Audit Office (ANAO), the Public Governance, Performance 

and Accountability Act 2013 (PGPA Act), the Parliamentary Budget Office (PBO), and 
scrutinises Defence acquisition and sustainment. 







delivered directly to the committee secretary by the responsible accountable authority 
(departmental secretary or chief executive). It is the Committee's practice to authorise 
publication of Executive Minutes on its website as soon as practicable after they are received. 
The Committee later tables in Parliament a compendium of the Executive Minutes received. 

Finally, the most up-to-date information in relation to the work of the JCPAA including 
completed inquiries and reports and current inquiries can be found on the Committee's 
website at www.aph.gov.au/jcpaa. 

I hope these comments will assist you and your colleagues in your inquiry. We would be 
happy to provide any further information on any matters covered in this submission that may 
of interest to your committee. 

Yours sincerely 

DAVID ELDER 
Clerk of the House 


